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August 13, 2024

To:All Student Families
From: Mrs. Kristin Jacobs, Assistant Principal
Re: Bus Service

I hope this email finds you well and that you are enjoying the end of summer. As we eagerly anticipate
the beginning of the academic year, I want to provide you with information on registration for our
contracted bus service.

For the upcoming year, we have decided to maintain our partnership with R.E. Wilson Transportation
Services. Bus service will commence on Monday, August 26th for students in grades 1 through 8. Starting
Wednesday, August 28th, both morning and afternoon service will be available for Kindergarten students.
Service for PreK students will also begin on Wednesday, August 28th, though they have a half day
schedule, so only morning service will be provided that day. The cost of bus service for all students,
regardless of neighborhood, is outlined in the chart below. Please, note that non-refundable payments will
be billed monthly in FACTS in equal installments for ten months, September through June.

Register here

Registration for students selecting one-way transportation will be confirmed only after all two-way
transportation students have been accommodated. To confirm your use of the bus service, please
complete the attached registration form by Tuesday, August 20th to ensure your child’s seat.

Amount of Students Two-way Per Month One-way Per Month

1 $2,583.00 $258 $1,808.00 $181.00
2 $3,875.00 $388 $2,712.00 $271.00
3 $5,166.00 $517 $3,616.00 $362.00
4+ $6,458.00 $646 $4521.00 $452.00

Please, feel free to contact Mrs. Kristin Jacobs with any questions or concerns:
kjacobs@schooloftheincarnation.org or 410-519-2285.

Thank You.


https://forms.gle/nEZQVbfhkrRJKJWh6
mailto:kjacobs@schooloftheincarnation.org
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